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Gwybodaeth ychwanegol at WAQ58368 a gyhoeddwyd gan John Griffiths, Gweinidog 

yr Amgylchedd a Datblygu Cynaliadwy, ar 28 Tachwedd 2011 

Information further to WAQ58368 issued by John Griffiths, the Minister for 

Environment and Sustainable Development, on 28 November 2011 

 
At/To Eluned Parrott: 

 

Technical Advice Note 4 Retailing and Town Centres was produced in 1996 and has not been 

updated. However, the policy for planning and town centres contained in Planning Policy 

Wales was updated in November 2005. 

 

I am awaiting the report of the Enterprise and Business Committee following the conclusion 

of its Inquiry into the regeneration of town centres and will consider any recommendations 

which may be made in respect of the planning system. 

 

 

 

Gwybodaeth ychwanegol at WAQ58367 a gyhoeddwyd gan Jane Hutt, y Gweinidog 

Cyllid ac Arweinydd y Tŷ, ar 3 Rhagfyr 2011 

Information further to WAQ58367 issued by Jane Hutt, the Minister for Finance and 

Leader of the House, on 3 December 2011 

 
 

At/To Eluned Parrott: 

 

You asked the Minister for Business, Enterprise, Technology and Science on the 22
nd

 

November 2011 about the “Wales Strategic Infrastructure Plan”. I am responding as the 

Wales Infrastructure Investment Plan is within my portfolio. 

 

As I am sure you are aware, on the 22
nd

 November I made a statement on the Wales 

Infrastructure Investment Plan (WIIP) and my intention to publish an outline version of WIIP 

in Spring 2012. 

 


